

Davies Howe Partners

Lawyers

The Fifth Floor 99 Spadina Ave Toronto,Ontario M5V 3P8

T 416.977.7088 F 416.977.8931 davieshowe.com Please refer to: **Raj Kehar** e-mail: rajk@davieshowe.com File No.702260

June 15, 2012

## By E-Mail Only to pgmc@toronto.ca

Planning and Growth Management Committee 10<sup>th</sup> Floor, West Tower, City Hall 100 Queen Street West Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Dear Sir or Madam:

Re: Proposed City of Toronto City-wide Zoning By-law
Item PG16.1 – Report from the Acting Chief Planner and
Executive Director, City Planning, on the New Draft City-Wide
Zoning By-law

We are Counsel to Preston Group, the owner of certain properties in the City of Toronto. We previously appealed, the now repealed City of Toronto zoning by-law 1156-2010. It has come to our attention that you have released a new draft zoning by-law as background materials for a report to the Planning and Growth Management Committee on June 18, 2012.

We have not had a chance to review this new draft zoning by-law, but will shortly. If we deem it necessary, we hope to provide you with comments during the proposed consultation period.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

**DAVIES HOWE PARTNERS LLP** 

Raj Kehar

RK:KJ

Copy: Client